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 December 7, 2015: CSPC Meeting  
 
                           Agenda 
 

1) Opening Prayer 
 

2) Safety Committee: Sidewalks on Botham discussion with John Filion Office: 
Markus O'Brien-Fehr 
 

3) Minutes and Action Item Review 
 

4) Treasurer Update 
5) Principal Update: School Security Measures 

 
6) Committee Lead Selection: 

 a) Shrove Tuesday 
 b) Fun Fair 

       7) Committee Updates: 
             a) Website  
             b) Parent Engagement  
            c) Bus 
            d) Christmas Baskets  
            e) Career Week 
      8) Teacher staff Meeting update 
 
      9) Other items: Time permitting. Next meeting: Monday, January 11, 2016 
 

 

We wish you a Merry Christmas with health and happiness 

in the New Year to you and your families! Thanks for all 

your support! 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


